The Lake Boon Commission
10/25/00 Meeting

The meeting commenced at 7:35pm with Conray and Cindy present.

Lee Lyman presented the different draw down options and Barbara
presented the well survey results.

Lee indicated 6-8 feet of drawdown is needed and docks will be effected
by the drawdown.

Cindy indicated the well survey didn’t indicate all of the residents that
may be effected by the drawdown.

At 4 feet drawdown-10-15 wells will go dry

At 6 feet drawdown 20-25 wells will go dry

These are estimates only.

Herbicide treatment would cost $40,000-several lakes doing treatment

now(successfully and safely)

Need a notice of intent for the drawdown/treatment-strong suggestion
that both methods are needed as well as an ongoing management
program.

Need to meet with Board of Health, Conservation Commission,
Selectman next of both towns.

Meeting adjourned at 8:45pm

Meeting minutes revised after 12/12/00 meeting unanimous agreement



